
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
General Membership Meeting, August 1, 2018 

Board of Directors: 
President, Rick Sochon N1OV  
Vice President, Pat Masterson KE2LJ 
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ  
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU  
Program Director, Jim Key KI4TMX     
Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
 
Rick Sochon, N1OV president opened the meeting at 2:00 PM  
 
Treasurer Report, Ed was not present. 
 
Mr. Bob GoldbergWA4M mentioned that the Double O Volunteer FCC Assistant program, 
that monitors the radio bands for out of band use, improper language etc., will be abandoned.  A 
new program, with a different name, is to be established. 
Bob also announced that there will be an amateur radio testing session towards the end of August.  
The time and date to be determined. 
 
New Business – Mr. Mike Douglas W4MDD, Affiliated Club Coordinator for the WCF section of 
the ARRL was a guest at our meeting.  He stated that the SCCARC may possibly be named a Special 
Recognition Club. 
 
Program – Mr. Bill Miller N1CDO spoke and gave a slide presentation on the Hillsborough County 
Emergency Plan.  Mr. Miller announced that he will be giving Amateur Extra License Classes on 
Friday September 14, 2018 at Kings Point and on Saturday September 15, 2018 at the Hillsborough 
County PSOC.  The classes will run from 9am to 5pm and the material will be the same on both 
days. 
 
Meeting closed at 3:30 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 


